
Foreign Minister Ivan Mrkic talks to Franco Frattini
Friday, 10 January 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic talked today with the Special
Adviser to the Government of the Republic of Serbia for European Integration, Mr. Franco
Frattini, who is on a visit to Belgrade.  

Issues related to the European integration of the Republic of Serbia were raised in the talks
ahead of the First Intergovernmental Conference scheduled for 21 January, and the formal
opening of Serbia's negotiations with the European Union.
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